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YEAR 6 SATS  
A big well done to all the Year 6 children who 
completed their SATS exams this week, they have 
all worked really hard. 
 
HALF TERM 
School closes on Friday 23rd May for half term and 
re-opens on Tuesday 3rd June. 
 
SUMMER DISCO 
We are holding a summer disco in school next 
Friday 23rd May from 3.30 to 5.00 pm for Reception 
to Year 6.  Cost is £3 per child. 
 
EYFS – COMMUNICATE 
EYFS have been working closely with Lucy from 
Communicate to help develop their communication 
and language, looking at the environment and how 
adults interact with children to develop their 
language.  Lucy will be holding a parent’s meeting 
on Tuesday 10th June at 11.45 am to share with 
parents hints and tips to help their child’s language 
development. 
 
EYFS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Dates for the EYFS after school club are below.  This 
club will run from 3.15 to 4.00 pm and will be for 2 
and 3 year olds and their parents/guardians.  
Children must be accompanied by an adult for the 
sessions.   
 
Thursday 22nd May 
Thursday 5th June 
Thursday 19th June 
 
SCHOOL MEALS 
Next week’s menu is below: 
 
Monday – Veggie curry or cheese and tomato pizza 
Tuesday – Hot dog or vegan hot dog and wedges 
Weds – Roast ham dinner or veggie sausage 
Thurs – Chicken curry or Spaghetti and veggie 
meatballs 
Friday – Fish and chips or quiche and chips 
(Jacket potatoes available as alternative each day) 

 
CASH PAYMENTS  
Just a reminder that from September school will no 
longer be able to accept cash payments for trips, 
snack, lunch or breakfast club.  We would ask that 
parents please get into the habit of paying online 
on the Scopay app before September.  If you  
 
haven’t set this up already, please contact the 
School Office for details. 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This week’s award goes to all of Year 6 for a 
fantastic effort in the SATs. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Nursery –Rosie for fantastic choosing activities and 
talking. 
Nightingale -Freddie for fantastic instruction 
writing. 
Armstrong – Jax for working so hard at his phonics. 
Jemison  - Lincoln for fantastic effort in writing. 
Malala –Toni for an improved attitude to learning. 
Attenborough – All of Year 6 for being amazing. 
 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Nightingale – Damian 
Armstrong – Alexander 
Jemison – Amelia 
Malala – Eva 
Attenborough – Scarlett 
 
READER OF THE WEEK 
Nightingale – Freddie 
Armstrong – Sofia  
Jemison - Fi 
Malala –Seth 
Attenborough –Presian 
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CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Nightingale – Damian 
Armstrong – Hughie 
Jemison -  Sophia 
Malala – Alfie 
Attenborough -Evelyn 
 
SCHOOL VALUE AWARD (Equality) 
Nightingale – Albie 
Armstrong – Joel 
Jemison- Peggy 
Malala – Beatrix 
Attenborough – Max 
 
TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Jemison –Lilash 
Malala – Lily and Faith 
Attenborough -Brenden 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Max in Y6 and Poppy in Y3 
who celebrate their birthdays this week. 
 
SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Tues 20th May 
to 21st May 

Year 2 Residential to Fox Howl 

Fri 23rd May 3.30 to 5.00 pm School Disco 
School closes for half term 

Tues 3rd June  School re-opens 

Tues 10th June Communicate meeting for 
parents of EYFS children 11.45 
am 

Weds 23rd July School closes for Summer 
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